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BOWLING GREEN TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF TRUSTEE

April 25,2017

Bowling Green Township Board of trustees opened this regular meeting at 7:00pm with roll call. All
trustees and Fiscal Officer were present.
VISITORS:
Trustee Glaub made a motion to pay the bills; sign purchase orders and blanket certificates, and
the bank statement. Trustee VanBuren seconded the motion. Motion Carried. It is lawfully certified that
the amount § 78,976.48 is lawfully appropriated to pay the bills by the fiscal officer.

5015 04/11/2017  Lowes Companies,Inc. $1,797.00
5016 04/24/2017 OHIO PUBLIC ENTITY CONSORTIUM $3,787.93
5017 04/24/2017  Small's Asphalt Paving, Inc. $308.10
5018 04/24/2017 HOPEWELL DATA SYSTEM $145.00
5019 04/24/2017 ELM Recycling Co. $204.00
5020 04/24/2017 Lowes Companies,Inc. $70.55
5021 04/24/2017 Pleasant Valley Limestone $523.50
5022 04/24/2017  Always Clean Portables $198.00
5023 04/24/2017 Barb Selegue $69.41
5024 04/24/2017  Hopewell Township Trustees $22,701.00
5025 04/24/2017  National Trail Fire Department Inc $22 701.00
5026 04/24/2017 LICKING TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES $22,701.00
5027 04/24/2017 V
5028 04/24/2017 V
5029 04/24/2017 V
5030 04/24/2017 V
5031 04/24/2017 V
5032 04/24/2017 V
5033 04/24/2017 V
5034 04/24/2017  Jennie Duval $916.72
5035 04/24/2017 STEPHEN GLAUB $552.44
5036 04/24/2017  Jack Richard Hedges $314.12
5037 04/24/2017 BENJAMIN C HUPP $622.75
5038 04/24/2017 BARBARA L SELEGUE $233.19
5039 04/24/2017 DANIEL NELSON VANBUREN $621.54
5040 04/24/2017 Donald W Watkins $359.23
$78,976.48

Barb Selegue reported the Easter Egg hunt was successful again this year. Geico donated $100,
TC Market donated hot dogs, Coiterman Brothers donated the goodic bags. Seniors had a bakes sale and
sold out.
Board discussed the trash contract. Things they would be like to check into with the companies
that bid: smaller trucks for the Alleys in Brownsville or would a dumpster be an option for the town.
Same day pickup for the whole township and offer recycling.

CORRESPONDANCE REPORTS
ZONING INSPECTOR The zoning inspector issued 3 permits for April and did 2 lot splits. The zoning
inspector asked the board to charge an administrative fee to for culvert permits. The board decided against
it at this time,

There will be a junk car meeting on May 16,
PUBLIC COMMENT

Tim May asked when the roads would be done. Tr. VanBuren said the first of next week.
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Trustee VanBuren made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mgtion seconded by Trustee Hupp.
With business complete the board adjourned at 7:54pm.
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Daniel VanBuren- Trustee /Jennie Duval-Fiscal Officer




